
The Lord’s Day 
June 6, 2021 

Call to Worship:  Patsy Nicholson 

Welcome/Announcements: Pastor Jordan Wright 

Invocation: Pastor Jordan Wright 

Worship: ”Open My Eyes That I May See” #563 

Pastoral Prayer: Pastor Danny Janes 

Special Music: Mark Kenchel 

Missionary Presentation: Andrew & Lexi Collins 

Closing Prayer: Pastor Danny Janes 

Prayer Requests 

Judy Barham, Becky Carney, Angela Holt,  

David James, Tara Jordan, Bob Kenchel,  

Helen Kington, Rev. Forbis Kivett, Frances Lane, 

Julie McCormick, Patrick McCormick,  

Linda Overman, John Owens, Ken Rierson,  

Barbara Sebastian, Ed Sebastian, Edd Valentine 

FATHER’S DAY INSERT: The children’s 

ministry will sponsor a 

dedication insert in the Father’s 

Day bulletin on June 20. All 

dedications need to be turned in 

by June 13. Place your forms 

and money in the box in the foyer, or email your 

information to the church office at: 

libertywesleyan@bellsouth.net. 
 

FATHER’S DAY BAKE SALE: The Youth 

will be having a bake sale to 

raise money for youth camps 

this year. If anyone would like 

to bake something, please let 

Pastor Jordan know. Stop by the FLC following 

the morning service on Father’s Day, June 20 

and purchase some goodies. 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: Share the 

word! VBS will be Monday - 

Thursday, June 21-24. If you 

would like to help this year, please 

contact Magan McKinney, 336-

497-7424. 

MISSIONARY GUESTS: Today, June 6, we 

will be hosting our 

newest Wesleyan 

Global Partner 

missionaries, 

Andrew & Lexi 

Collins, in our 

morning service. The 

Collins are the newest addition to our Liberty 

Missions Support. They are preparing to leave the 

U.S. for their first term of service in Cambodia as 

soon as their remaining support is secured. 

Cambodia is a relatively small country in South-

East Asia, just below Vietnam, with about 16 

million people in it. Most of the population 

believes in Buddhism with it being the national 

religion. Sadly, only about 1% of the people 

living there proclaim Christianity.  

After a short trip to Cambodia, Andrew and Lexi 

fell in love with the beautiful country. They felt 

like they had found their new home. After time of 

discerning and praying, they followed the Lord’s 

leading and surrendered to his will. A song that 

they live by says, “I will build my life upon Your 

love, it is a firm foundation.” 

Their desire is to build their lives upon God and 

express his love with those around them. Andrew 

and Lexi long to share the good news with the 

people in Cambodia and to see “no dark places” 

remaining there.  

While there, Andrew and Lexi hope to learn the 

native language of Khmer. This will assist them 

with their Initiatives in Cambodia: 

• O.C. Program: The Oral Curriculum 

Program is an educational program being 

used to equip leaders with Theology and 

Bible lessons so that they can be ordained 

in The Wesleyan Church. 

• C.H.E. Program: The Community Health 

Evangelism Program equips village 

leaders with basic health care practices to 

teach the other villagers. 

• Teaching English to children and teens 

• Discipleship Groups 

• Facilitating short term teams 
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LIBERTY WESLEYAN 

INDEPENDENCE DAY 

CELEBRATION::We are 

delighted to announce that 

our Independence Day 

Celebration is once again scheduled for this 

year. The notable change you will need to be 

aware of is that OUR FIREWORKS SHOW & 

HOTDOGS WILL BE OBSERVED ON 

MONDAY, JULY 5th.The LWC Youth will 

again be doing the Hot Dogs and fixings as a 

fundraiser, and will begin serving at 6:30 p.m. 

Our fireworks show will begin at dark. Parking 

and viewing will be in the front and rear parking 

lots, and front and rear lawns. Please bring your 

lawn chairs or blankets. Parking is prohibited 

along Highway 158. We hope you will help us to 

spread the word, and invite your friends, 

neighbors, and family to join us! 
 

Liberty Wesleyan Church, We 

greatly appreciate your donation 

of $500 to Camp Carefree, Inc. 

2020 was a difficult year for 

Camp Carefree, as well as the rest of our country. 

As you may know, our Executive Director, Lynn 

Tuttle passed away on July 23. We are fortunate 

in that Diane Samelak has been elected as our 

new Executive Director. During the 2020 Season, 

we have devoted our time to taking care of many 

maintenance items that have been lingering. In 

addition, we continue to have our ongoing 

monthly bills, so your donation is greatly needed 

and appreciated. Unfortunately, we will not be 

able to hold our 2021 Summer Sessions due to 

the ongoing pandemic and the risk to our campers 

and their families. Due to the vulnerability of our 

campers and their families, we must put their 

safety first. In the meantime, we thank you for 

your ongoing prayers and support of Camp 

Carefree and assure you that we will be in full 

operation as soon as this is allowed. It is only 

through the support of people like you that we 

can continue to provide this free summer camp 

experience to hundreds of kids each summer. 

Sincerely yours, Rhonda Rodenbough, Treasurer 

Due to the recent CDC 

recommendation, and the 

N.C. Governor’s lifting of 

gathering restrictions and the 

mask mandate, the Liberty Church Board has 

approved making the following adjustments to 

our social-distancing guidelines immediately: 

1) We have removed all of the sanctuary pew 

ropes and signs designating rows closed. 

2) We will again be opening the altar rail during 

Pastoral Prayer and Closing Invitation. 

3) Mask compliance will be voluntary while 

entering and exiting the buildings. 

NOTE: We know that many are still concerned 

about potential exposure to the Covid-19 Virus. 

We respect everyone’s decision to proceed at 

their own pace. Please feel free to continuing 

wearing a mask – before, during, and after 

services. We will still offer overflow seating in 

the Family Life Center, and will broadcast 

services live on Facebook & YouTube. Thank 

you for your understanding and cooperation 

during the past year! 

Offering for Sunday, May 30, 2021 

Sunday School $27.00 

Missions $86.00 

Offering $2,837.00 

Online       $1,832.08 

Total Received $4,782.08 
 

Haiti Project $50.00 

Memorial $150.00 

Church Van $200.00 

****************** 

Budget Conf. Year 2021-2022 $283,849.00 

May 2021 - Budget Assigned $27,293.15 

Weekly Budget Assigned $5,458.63 

Amount Rec 5 Sunday(s) in May. $27,627.81 

Amt Rec’d as of May.30, 2021 $27,627.81 

Budgeted amount for week 5 $27,293.17 

Tellers: Tim Belford and Larry Rierson 
 

The church received Memorial Contributions in 

Memory of Johnnie Stacy and Frances Paschal 

from: Gary & Linda Albert and Ed &Barbara Sebastian  
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